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The Council’s financial position over the coming years is increasingly challenging. The pandemic has resulted in 
additional spending pressures. In the third quarter financial management report, the Council had prepared for a potential 
forecast year-end overspend of £4.1 million. In the short term the government is providing financial support to meet some 
of these pressures. The estimated allocation from central government to the Council is £4.5 million per the third quarter 
reporting. The actual amount received by the Council in year for Covid grants will be tested during the audit. 

The impact of the pandemic continues to be the key driver for the overspend within departments, including unanticipated 
costs for new service provision in dealing with the health crisis and the impact on income generation as a result of the 
national lockdown measures and the economic impact. 
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